
From: Cathy Higgins [mailto:nhedtech@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 4:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass - I am opposed to it 
 
Cathy Higgins 
59 Hayes Park 
Exeter, NH 03833 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I am personally opposed to the Northern Pass project running straight through our beautiful state. 
Please do NOT approve it. From problems with costs to the bigger and uglier problems with WHERE the 
lines will pass through our state, this is a horrible idea for so many reasons. Please take the time to really 
listen to those who oppose and to understand their reasons, already provided multiple times. There are 
so many NH citizens opposed to this project that I'm surprised it is still on the drawing board at all. 
Please end this constant back and forth now. Enough. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Cathy Higgins 
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